
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Singlewell School Council invites you to take part in our Christmas Competition… 
We need your assistance in making our classrooms festive and ready for Christmas. 

Decorate your own Christmas Tree Decoration and enter our competition! 
 

To enter the competition, you must pay £1 for your child’s decoration via ScoPay. 
Once we have confirmation of your payment, your child will be given their wooden 
decoration to bring home and decorate! You will be able to purchase a decoration 

from Friday 29th November 2024 – Friday 6th December 2024. 
The final date to return your completed decorations to class teachers is 

Friday 13th December 2024. 
 
 

Please do not feel inclined to purchase resources for decorations. There are a range 

of resources you could use that you may already have at home. For example:  

- Pencils  

- Pens 

- Crayons 

- Chalk 

- Nail Varnish 

- and any other arts and craft  

supplies you may already have! 

The winner for each class will be declared by our Head Boy and Head Girl, they 

will receive a certificate and show their decoration to the school in assembly. 

Decorations must be named on the back. 

We look forward to seeing your festive creations! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Rivers and Miss Meredith  
Personal Development Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


